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Request for Assistance - MGB PhilKARST

1 message

Nelgie Belesario <nacb.philkarst@gmail.com> Wed, Jun 9, 2021 at 7:01 PM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph
Cc: kgaras91@gmail.com, sjancedric@yahoo.com

Dear RED FERRER,
May we submit the attached request letter, for your information and consideration.
Thank you very much po.

Sincerely,

NELGIE ANN C. BELESARIO (Ms.)
Science Research Specialist Il

MGB PhilKARST Program

Mines and Geosciences Bureau
North Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City
8667-6700 loc. 189 / +639959801180
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This message contains confidential information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee you should not
disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this by mistake and delete this e-mail from
your system. E-mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arive
late or inconplete, or contain viruses. The sender therefore does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the contents of this message, which
arise as a result of e-mail transmission.
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